
 

 

January 6, 2021 

Contact:  Kenosha Police Lt. Joseph Nosalik  
   Public Information Officer 

    PIO@kenoshapolice.com 
 
The City of Kenosha experienced peaceful demonstration during the evening hours of January 5, 2021.  
Although different opinions were displayed during the demonstrations, they resulted in no significant 
conflict. 
 
The City of Kenosha Police Department made a total of six arrests, stemming from three different 

incidents, none of which involved damage to property. 

Daily updates will continue to be provided.   

We strongly advise following these sites to ensure you are receiving the most up-to-date and accurate 

information.  

 Kenosha Police Department Facebook page https://www.facebook.com/.Kenoshapolice/    

 Kenosha Police Department Twitter feed https://twitter.com/@kenoshapolice 

 City of Kenosha Twitter feed https://twitter.com/City_of_Kenosha 

 City of Kenosha Website https://www.kenosha.org/ Click on the red icon that reads “Public 

Safety Statements.” This will take you to a compilation of all items released to the public, and 

they will be posted on this page as they are sent out. 

 If necessary, Emergency Alert messages may be sent via cell phones 

 

### 

Lieutenant Joseph Nosalik 

1000 55th Street, Kenosha WI 53140 

Phone: 262-605-5238     Fax: 262-605-5248 

Email: jnosalik@kenosha.org 

www.kenosha.org 
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